Tyler Tews, Firefighter / Paramedic
City of Manitowoc Fire Rescue Department

418 Arborvitae Ln, De Pere, Wl 54115 | (920)619-3793 | tewsty@gmail.com

09/26/2023

City of Manitowoc
900 Quay St
Manitowoc, WI 54220

To whom it may concern,

My name is Tyler Tews and I am a Firefighter / Paramedic for the City of Manitowoc Fire
Rescue Department. I am writing this letter to seek exemption on my current residence. Since
before our last meeting, in regards to residency, I have been searching within the 25 mile
residency requirement for a house to purchase. My search has been fruitless for a house that I can
afford in this current market. It has been an eye opening experience searching for a house in this
market within this area. Even looking at renting the price is often more expensive then what I am
currently pre-approved for according to my credit union. I have been striving hard to increase my
buying power. I have been working overtime at the fire department as much as I can, with most
weeks being over 80 hour work weeks between my current jobs.

The last 18 months have been a truly enjoyable experience. I have spent three years of my life
training for the career that I can honestly say is the best career in the world. I really enjoy this
department and the line members. It truly is a place I have dedicated myself and have strived to
serve and protect to the best of my abilities.

I am currently living with my parents, with my current living arrangements I am saving faster
than any other way I can think of. I work hard to be the best employee and servant to this
community that I can be. I respectfully come forward asking for an exemption for my current
residence, a mere 2.44 miles outside of the 25 mile residency limit.

Finally, I would like to thank you for your time and consideration with this exemption, and I
would encourage any form of contact with me if any questions or concerns arise.

Sincerely,

Tyler Tews






